
Hello! 

This week we have… 

- Recognised, named and sorted 3D shapes.  

- Created our own information booklet about penguins. 

- Practiced our Christmas play songs. 

- Started to create our ‘winter wonderland’ scene.  

- Discussed what exercise we can do to keep us healthy.  

Next week we will be… 

- Writing numbers to 20 in numerals AND representing numbers to 20 in 

different ways in maths.  

- Reading and reviewing traditional tales AND exploring features of a letter in 

English.  

- Practicing our Christmas play songs in music.  

- Ordering the Christmas story correctly in R.E. 

- Continuing to create our winter wonderland scenes in D.T. 

- Completing a reading comprehension test.  

Homework 

Homework this week is all about finding 3D shapes in the home- enjoy!  

Buster’s Book Club 

This week in Class 1 we had 13 children who met the reading target, 10 children who 

exceeded the reading target and totalled 165 additional minutes of reading.  

Christmas Play 

This week we have sent home a letter about the Year 1/2 Christmas production. If you 

would like to come, please fill in the bottom of the letter and return it to school ASAP, 

thanks!  

 

Have a good weekend! 

Miss Crayford 

 


